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Daffodil Society of Minnesota 
 

 
CONTACT: Sue Nyhammer 

Secretary 
(952) 473-6304 

 
For Immediate Release  
 
 
 

THE DAFFODILS ARE FINALLY BLOOMING! 
 

THE DAFFODIL SOCIETY OF MINNESOTA 
HAS RESCHEDULED ITS 

2008 SPRING SHOW 
 
Event: Daffodil Society of Minnesota 2008 Spring Show 
Date: May 17, 2008 
Time: Exhibit Entries: 6:30 AM to 10:00 AM 

Open to the Public: 12:00 Noon to 6:00 PM 
Place: Robbinsdale Public Safety Building, 4101 Hubbard Ave. N., Robbinsdale, MN 
Contact: Show Chair – Mike Berrigan, 651-779-6372, mrberrigan@mmm.com 
 President – Margaret Macneale, 763-377-1458, maccohen@comcast.net 
Website: www.daffodilmn.org 
 
After a slow, slow spring, the daffodils are finally blooming!  The Daffodil Society of 
Minnesota’s 2008 Show has been rescheduled for Saturday May 17th, at the City of 
Robbinsdale's Public Safety Building, 4101 Hubbard Ave. N., Robbinsdale, MN.   
 
In addition to the familiar yellow flower, daffodils are white, pink, orange, and almost 
red!  The Daffodil Society of Minnesota's annual Spring Show is the place to see nearly 
600 blooms of all color combinations, sizes, and shapes.  It is a judged competitive show 
consisting of cut blooms and artistic floral arrangements. 
 
Non-members are invited to exhibit in both the cut bloom (horticultural) and artistic 
arrangement divisions.  Daffodil blooms will be available to all Artistic Division 
exhibitors at no cost.  Society members will be on hand to answer questions and give 
show tours.  Information on growing daffodils in Minnesota, sources for quality bulbs, 
and membership information will be available. 
 
Contact the Show Chair for a show schedule and details regarding exhibiting: Mike 
Berrigan, 651-779-6372,  mrberrigan@mmm.com, www.daffodilmn.org. 


